
 

FCSO Special Services Building ● 900 N. Hague Avenue ● Columbus, Ohio 43204 ● (614) 525-4774 
http://sheriff.franklincountyohio.gov 

 
 
 

Date: May 8, 2018 

Time: 10:00 a.m. 

 

Type of Offense: Alleged Threat to the Security of Westland High School 

Date Occurred: May 8, 2018 Time Occurred: 8:25 a.m. 

Location of Offense: Westland High School 

 
 
Narrative of Incident Sheriff Baldwin states: 

 
At 8:25 a.m., the Franklin County Sheriff’s Office was notified by the School 
Resource Officer at Westland High School of a possible threat to the security of 
the school.  As a precaution, the school was evacuated, and a thorough search 
of the campus made. 
 
It was determined that there was no threat of any type and, at approximately  
9:15 a.m., the school was deemed clear, and classes resumed. 
 
The Sheriff’s Office Detective Bureau has begun an investigation of the situation. 

 

For further information, contact  Marc Gofstein – PIO Telephone (614) 525-4774 
 

 


